
Dear Rotarians and Rotary Supporters: 
 

You are invited to participate in a special event that will prove to be both fun 
and tasty! Panera provides venues all across the country, allowing non-profits 
like Rotary to hold fundraising events on their bakery-café premises. 20% of 
sales generated by this event will be donated back to Rotary. The Panera 
location at 13959 West Bell Road, Surprise is the location for this event, to be 
held on Tuesday, Nov. 13, 2018 from 4:00-8:00 pm. 

 

There are two ways to participate: 
 

(1) You can bring your flyer and present at the time of order. 
(2) You can order online for pick-up or delivery, following the instructions on the 

flyer. 
 

Please share this information and the attached flyer with family and friends! 

What does Rotary do with its donations? 

Solving real problems takes real commitment and vision. For more than 110 
years, Rotary members have used their passion, energy, and intelligence to 
take action on sustainable projects. From literacy and peace to water and 
health, we are always working to better our world, and we stay committed to the 
end. 

 
Rotary supports both global and local community needs. In this case, the 
proceeds will benefit The Valley View Community Food Bank. 

 

Please join us for this event and enjoy great food and good fun for a great 
cause! 

 

Many thanks from the Rotary Clubs of Surprise, Sun City, Sun City Del Sol, Sun 
City West and Wickenburg. 

 
 



 


